
 

 
 News Release 

Dallas Police Department 
Police Media Relations Unit 

Phone: 214-671-4065 

www.dallaspolice.net 

 

 

June 30, 2017 

July 7
th

 Press Conference 
 

The Dallas Police Department is holding a press conference on Friday, July 7, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. in the 

second floor Media Conference Room at the Jack Evans Police Headquarters, 1400 S. Lamar Street, 

Dallas, TX.  

 

The purpose of the press conference is to discuss the progress of the department one year after the tragic 

event and the process of moving forward. It will be a panel type event with Interim Chief of Police David 

Pughes, Assistant Chief Randal Blankenbaker, DART Police Chief Spiller, Dallas County Community 

College District Police Chief Hannigan, Lieutenant and Lead Medical Officer Alex Eastman, Dr. Trina 

Hall and family members of the fallen.  

 

For more information, contact Senior Corporal Debra Webb in the Dallas Police Media Relations Unit at 

(214) 671-4065. 
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